September 8, 2006

Ms. Tara Neider

President and Chief Operating Officer
Transnuclear, Inc.

7135 Minstrel Way

Columbia, MD 21045

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 72-1004/2006-203, REPLY TO NOTICE OF
VIOLATION

Dear Ms. Neider:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated August 8, 2006, submitted in response to our
letter dated July 10, 2006, and the violation identified in the Notice of Violation issued with the
subject report. The corrective actions you described, which have been or will be taken in
response to the violation, are acceptable and no additional information is required.

The corrective actions taken for the violation will be examined in future inspections of your
activities.

Sincerely,
IRA/

Robert J. Lewis, Section Chief
Transportation and Storage Safety and
Inspection Section
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
And Safeguards
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